
          

Year 1 Home Learning Task. 

Due to come into school on: Tuesday 17
th

 October 2023 

This half term we will be learning about different materials in our topic 

of ‘What’s it made from’. 

We would like you and your child to make something (animal, building, 

robot etc.) out of the Junk Modelling you have in your home (Toilet 

rolls, plastic bottles, cardboard boxes, sweet wrappers, straws, yoghurt 

pots, newspaper etc.) 

 

 

We are hosting a home learning exhibition for all Year 1 parents in the 

1EB & 1KB classrooms on Tuesday 17
th

 October 2023 at 2.40 – 3.00pm 

We hope you can all come and support the children. We are so excited 

to see what you make.   

If you have any questions please come and speak to your class teacher. 

Kind regards, 

Miss Browne & Mrs Bradshaw  


